
16-22 Daniel E. Stambaugh 
d/b/a Dan's Tow Bar 
1923 SW Adams 
Requesting: Class A (tavern) 

Daniel E. Stambaugh, Owner, Dan's Tow Bar, presented a Site Application to add a Class A (tavern) 
Liquor License at 1923 SW Adams. 

In discussion with Chairman Cassidy, Mr. Stambaugh said the bar had a "tow theme" inside and he said 
he had cleaned up the establishment nicely. He reported that he owned two junk yards and several 
towing companies located within the surrounding area. He said he was not sure of the square footage 
of the bar, but he said the fire capacity was for forty-six people. 

During more discussion, Mr. Stambaugh said there wasn't any onsite parking for the bar. 

In response to a question from Commissioner O'Brien, Mr. Stambaugh said he planned to open the 
business as soon as his liquor license application was approved. 

Deputy Corporation Counsel Sonni Williams pointed out the Community Development Department 
comments. She said she wanted to make sure the applicant knew that he needed to obtain all required 
building permits for any alterations to the site. 

Hearing no more questions, Chairman Cassidy called for the motion. 

Commissioner Miller moved to recommend approval of the Site Application for a Class A (tavern) Liquor 
License at 1923 SW Adams, contingent upon the successful compliance of all required building permits 
for alterations or expansions; seconded by Commissioner Coates. 

Approved by roll call vote. 
Yeas: Cassidy, Coates, Kelsey, Miller, O'Brien - 5; 
Nays: None. 

Chairman Cassidy stated this recommendation would be heard at the City Council Meeting to be held on 
Tuesday, December 13, 2016, at 6:00 p.m. and a representative of this establishment should be present 
at that meeting. 


